
OES Report 


Greetings,


Worshipful Master, Wardens, elect and appointed officers, & Brothers all. I beg leave to report 
the following Electa No. 1 has just began its year. As such there is minimal business to report 
they voted to do there sole fundraising event the Sweet Heart Brunch scheduled tentatively for 
February 7th and I will let you know how you can be of assistance in this endeavor as soon as 
practicable. 


Fraternally Submitted.


Worshipful Bro. D. G. Overton 

Associate Patron

Electa No. 1


